
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
To The CWPC Re small grant Claim for Coronation Party on 06/05/2023 
 
As the CW parish councillor for middle ward I was going to organise a afternoon tea street party in 
our area on 06/05/23 to commemorate the Crowning of King Charles.  
 
After speaking with local residents there was a Barn dance arranged in Heddington on the same 
night  to which Stockley residents had already been invited to. I thought it would be better to merge 
with them as we are going to become one parish in the near future and it's a good way to promote 
the good work our Parish council does for the community in our wards.  
I liaised with the organiser Duffy  - A local gentleman who independently organises events for the 
community. Duffy is in his early nineties. He often organises these events and has done over many 
years. The queen's jubilee, the wedding of Prince William and Kate,  
He is able to get a local farmer to allow him to use his grain store for free and he organises 
everything that's needed on the day by himself. He even walks around the village selling the tickets 
door to door.   
He is an independent body and he relies on the sale of the tickets to pay for the features to his 
events. For the Coronation he has organised  
Padfield porkies hog roast  = £2000 
Mobile bar £290 
Live band £ 350  
Tables and chairs rental £300 
Bunting and decorations  £ 200 
Tickets £40 
 
This comes to a total of £3180 
Ticket sales so far is £2200  (220x £10)  
leaving £980 still to pay. 
 
If CWPC contributes to this they will break even. it's not a money making venture.  They are not 
expecting to make a profit.  
 


